Liz Pulley

From: Witliam Tod <.

Sent: 07 June 2018 22:37

To: Neighbourhood Planning

Subject: Boxgrove Parish Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sirs,

I have studied the Proposed Boxgrove Parish Neighbourhood 2lan which is
currently out for consultation. T fully support the proposals included in it
and consider that they are appropriate and suitable for the Parish.

Yours faithfully,
William Tod

The 0ld Granary
Boxgrove

Chichester
PO18 OFE

Sent from my iLPad

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may
be monitored or recorded to sscure effective system operation and for other

lawful purposes.






